
 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Flint                              Term:   Summer 2                                   

What we have been doing this term: Leavers Highlights  
For our final newsletter of the year, I have 

asked our roving reporters to write accounts 

of their favourite class trips. 

 

 
 

This term, we went to Mudeford beach as a 

class.  It was warm and we went on the 

beach. We played with the kite by the sea 

whilst some of us ate our lunch. 

Then we went to catch a crab but none of us 

caught any crabs. The funniest thing was 

when Maryjane got pooed on by a seagull. 

NEAH 

 

 
This term, we went on a trip to Coate Water 

to play crazy golf. The funniest moment was 

when Hakim lost his ball in the hedge and we 

never found the ball. Then we went a second 

time and Duncan was playing mini golf like it 

was hockey. The winner was Amy with 52 

points and Chris in second place with 56 

points. We did try finding Hakim’s lost ball but 

we could not find it. Next, Duncan took a 

shot, the ball went into the same hedge, and 

we lost that one too. SEAN 

  

    This year we say goodbye to seven of our class; 

Ciara, Duncan, Ethan, Hakim, Ibrahima, Joshua and 

Marcus will be leaving us this summer to go on to 

Newbury College.     

Here are some words from some of our leavers: 

 

My favourite part of being at Post16 is doing Just 

Dance on Friday mornings with Rachel.  

I am proud on passing my Entry Level 1 Maths and 

Entry level 3 English.  I will miss being at Post 16 

because everyone has been amazing and been so 

helpful towards me this year . However, MaryJane 

has been very understanding in situatiions I have got 

into. Charles has been an amazing choir teacher. I 

will miss going to choir every Friday afternoon. I have 

been going to four diffent work placements for work 

experience like Newbury Library, Sainsburys, Scope 

and Fairclose; it was fun and different. I will miss my 

friends who are staying behind at Post16 . I loved 

being in Totnes with Kieron.  Thank you to the WOW 

team and all of the teachers.  CIARA 

 

My highlight of being in Post-16 is when I went to 

Thorpe Park with my class Flint for a school trip as we 

rode on the thrilling roller coasters such as Colossus, 

Saw, Steath, Tidal Wave and The Swarm. The trip at 

Thorpe Park is substantially better than Chessington 

park. 

I had a great time at Post-16 because I spent my 

time with my friends as we’d played games on the 

xbox 360 in the meeting room. Not only did I have 

Kieron in my class but I also met my new teachers 

such as Dani, Jess, Jessie and Siân. Dani and Jess 

became my favourite teachers.  

I remember that Flint had a trip at Snelsmore 

Common where we played a few games which I 

was the last person to be caught before I got 

caught by Jess when I was out of breath. ETHAN 

 

My highlights of the year were going to work 

experience. I really like working at Donnington 

Valley Hotel, where I preprare the food for lunch 

and breakfast. I am happy I passed Entry level 2 

English and Entry level 3 Maths. IBRAHIMA  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
This term, we went to Thorpe park as a class 

and it was so nice to get out after we did our 

exams because they were stressful. The best 

part was when we went on Saw and one of 

the boys screamed.  AMY 

 

We cannot send out this newsletter without 

mentioning the prom. Amy’s Dad Steve was 

kind enough to provide the music and lights 

and Zack’s mum spent five hours making a 

beautiful balloon arch. Our students looked 

wonderful and it was the best Prom yet 

according to many of them. Flint students 

were delighted to see Jess return to Post-16 to 

see them and a great time was had by all. 

Huge thanks have to go to Nicole for 

organising everything. 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

We hope you have a wonderful summer! Thank you 

for all of your support! See some of you in 

September! 

 

Maryjane, Siân and Chris 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Wednesday 19th July – End of Term 6 

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September – Inset Days 

– No School 

Wednesday 6th September – First Day of Term 1 

9th  –  13th October – Parent Consultations  

Thursday 19th October – Last Day of Term 1 

Monday 30th October – First Day of Term 2 


